STRATHMORE

5301 Tuckerman Lane North Bethesda, MD 20852

301.581.5100 STRATHMORE.ORG

January 26, 2023

Rockley Family Foundation Mr. Tobin Rockley PO Box 260818 Lakewood, CO 80226-0818

Dear Tobin,

On behalf of Strathmore Hall Foundation, I would like to thank the Rockley Family Foundation for your support of Strathmore's Bloom initiative and for the use of two grand pianos. Through your generosity, the Strathmore Student Concerts remain free for all Montgomery County Public School second and fifth graders. We are deeply grateful for the Foundation's continued investment in these concerts.

This year marked the 19th annual presentation of this unique program. After two years of virtual concerts, we were thrilled to invite students and teachers back to the Concert Hall in the fall of 2022. It was especially moving to welcome this year's fifth graders to Strathmore, who were the last class of in-person second graders in 2019. The concerts were received with great enthusiasm from students and teachers.

Because of you, Strathmore has been able to work with our educational partners to inspire students to create, grow, and discover their passions - all for free. We are honored to do this work and grateful that you make it possible.

With warm regards,

Nonia Thank you for and I have don't have don't ! Jeffries Hazan Monica Jeffries Hazangeles

President & CEO

Heidi Onkst

Vice President of Advancement

cc:

Ray Fugere Chris Syllaba

Strathmore gratefully acknowledges your gift to the Strathmore Hall Foundation, Inc a section 501(c)(3) organization, EIN 52-1233092. Amounts in excess of the fair market value of goods and services received are deductible to the fullest extent of the law. Please retain this letter as the formal record of your gift.

Date of contribution: September 28, 2022

Cash gift amount: \$15,000

In kind use (lease) of two grand pianos (rental, delivery, & piano tech): \$27,290

Fair Market Value (ticket envelopes): \$12,500